
First Christian Church, Russellville, KY    March 2025 

LARRY'S LINES 
 
*Week of Compassion Offering: The emphasis to give to this fund was in February but with the 
cancellations of our services  we were not able to emphasis it. The Week of Compassion provides 
funding domestically and internationally in times of natural disaster and famine and facilitates other 
humane efforts and projects.  If we had damage to our building or you had some at your house due 
to flooding or tornadoes the fund would be accessible to help in these times of need.  I encourage to 
give to this.  If you did not get an envelope Sunday there are some in the foyer.  
 
*Lent and Ash Wednesday:  Ash Wednesday is  March 5, marking the beginning of the Lenten    
Season. We will have our annual soup supper at 6:00 p.m. followed by the Lenten Service at 
7:00.      
 
*Unpredictable  weather: I don't really have to remind you about all the weather changes we have 
experienced in the past two weeks.  We all have been affected by them. Outside forces may change 
but let us never forget that we serve a changeless God, "Jesus Christ, the same yesterday, today and 
forever".  He is predictable.  He is the same loving God today as He was in the beginning.  If God 
is the same can we not strive to be the same person wherever we are and in whatever situation we 
find ourselves in?  Let's be predictable!! 
 
I look forward to seeing you in worship this Sunday and every Lord's Day!! 
 
In Christ, 
 
Larry 
 
 
 
 
 
Special Recognition Service on March 30 
 
We will honor our pastor as he has fulfilled all requirements to be recognized as an ordained      
minister in the Christian Church (Disciples of Christ).  Our guests that day will be Rev. Dr. Donald 
Gillett, General Minister and President of the Christian Church in Kentucky, Rev. Josh Snyder,   
Associate Regional Minister and Rev. Rachel Nance-Woehler, West Area Minister.   
 
Gayle and the fellowship committee are planning a meal to follow the service.  Please spread the 
word about this service and plan to be in attendance.  
 



Serving in March 2025 

Elders:       Ray Clark, Vickie Kemp 

Deacons:    Briley Gorrell 

Worship Leader:  Ellen Nealy 

World Day of Prayer is a worldwide, ecumenical 
movement of Christian women of many traditions 
who come together to observe a common day of 
prayer each year, and who, in many countries, have 
a continuing  relationship in prayer and service. 

After Services   March 16, 2025 

March 17th 

The Veteran’s Program resumes At Fellowship  Church  

on March 25 at 6pm.  Volunteers will be appreciated. 

March 9th 

Prayer Concerns:       

Roger Colston Paula Clark Dan Robson Lauren Riley Stafford 

Lori McClure Rita Stuart Osiris Christmas  

Dann Masden Ryan Fuller Collier Sugg Mildred Taylor 
        

First Christian Church 

201 West 7th St 

Russellville, KY  42276 

Phone: 270-726-2586 
  
Pastor: Rev Dr Larry Baker 

 email: baker709@bellsouth.net 
  
Secretary: Sharon Fuller 

 fccsharon.fuller@gmail.com 
  
Moderator 

Moderator-Elect: Ray Clark 

Treasurer: Vickie Kemp 

Secretary: Gayle Goley 

Pianist:Shannon Gorrell 
  
Sunday Worship: 10:45 am 

Sunday School  9:30 am 

Ash Wednesday,  March 5th;  we will have a meal (Soup) at 6 pm 

Followed by Ash Wednesday Service at 7 pm 


